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Text messaging service: 01829 470000 

 

CALENDAR DATES 

Thursday 13th February: Valentine’s 
Disco 

Friday 14th February: SCHOOL 
CLOSES 

Monday 24th February: SCHOOL 
OPENS 

 
 
 

 
Christmas and New year celebrations seem to have 
disappeared into the distance, but I hope that everyone 
enjoyed their holidays, and even the snow that greeted 
us unexpectedly on return to school. 
 
Also taking us by surprise was our visit from Ofsted last 
week!  The children were a credit to the school during the 
visit and many of them impressed the inspectors during 
their chats with them.  Thank you to all of you who took 
time to complete the online Parent View survey, which 
portrayed many positive comments about the school and 
the care of the children.   
 
I will inform the school community of the outcome of the 
inspection as soon as we are able to do so officially, but 
we are pleased that the progress the school has made 
since the last inspection was noted in a positive way. 
 
Staff are thankful that the inspection is over but will 
continue to work at building on that progress.  They are 
to be congratulated for all their efforts, and I am very 
grateful to have such a supportive team working here. 
 
                                                                  Paul Hudson      
                                                                           Head teacher 
 
 
                                                

 
 

Head teacher: Paul Hudson      B.Ed  NPQH 
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‘Be the best you can be.’ 

Duddon St. Peter’s CE Primary School  

 
  

 

Handball: 
Well done to those children in 
Years Five and Six who formed part 
of our joint basketball team with 
Barrow. They represented the 
school brilliantly and showed great 
teamwork.   
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